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October 24, 1989
<

.

Docket Nos. 50 213,
l - 50 245
!' 50 335 !
;. 50-423

ID1D.R'

Re: Bulletin 88 10, |
Supplement 1

!

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission !
'Attention: Document Control Desk

Washington, DC 20555 ;

Gentlemen: t
. t

'

Haddam Neck Plant
Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit Nos. 1, 2, and 3 ,

NRC Bulletin 88+10. Sucolement 1 i

|
.

NRC Bulletin 8810(I) was issued on Povember 22, 1988, to reauest that
'

addressees take actions to provide reasonable assurance that molded case
circuit breakers purchased for use in safety related applications perform i

their safety functions. In addition, the bulletin required that addressees !
submit certain information to the NRC regarding circuit breakers that could !

not be traced to the circuit breaker manufacturer. i

Supplement l' to NRC Bulletin 88-10(2) required that addressees:

1. Review written reports submitted to the NRC in accordance with Bulle- }
tin 8810 and verify that the respenses meet the bulletin provisions as
clarified by this supplement,

t

2. Prepare and retain documentation for possible audit that indicates that !
Item 1 of the actions requested has been performed as requested. |

c

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that the Connecticut Yankee Atomic (
Power Company (CYAPCO) and Northeast Nuclear Energy Company (NNECO) have i

|
|

t

(1) C. E. Rossi letter to All Licensees, *NRC Bulletin 88-10: Nonconforming |

Molded Case Circuit Breakers," dated November 22, 1988.

(2) C. E. Rossi letter to All Licensees, "NRC Bulletin 88-10, Supplement 1,"
'

dated August 3, 1989.
i
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
B13392/Page 2:.

October 24, 1989 i

f

reviewed their submittals(3)(4) regarding NRC Bulletin 8810 for the Haddam '

'Neck Plant and Millstone Unit Nos.1, 2, and 3, respectively, and have con-
' cluded that these responses meet the Bulletin provisions as clarified by the

August 3,1989, supplement. L

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

CONNECTICUT YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY
NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

|

M /
E.JTjpfo'czka / {Senior Vice President -

I
cc: W. T. Russell, Region 1 Administrator !

M. L. Boyle, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 1
.

G. S. Vissing, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 2
D. H. Jaffe, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 3 |
A. B. Wang, NRC Project Manager, Haddam Neck Plant i

W. J. Raymond, Senior Resident Inspector. Millstone Unit Nos. 1, 2, and 3 |
J. T. Shedlosky, Senior Resident inspector, Haddam Neck Plant F
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(3) E. J. Mroczka letter to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, "NRC
Bulletin 88 10," dated March 16, 1989.

(4) E. J. Mroczka letter to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, "NRC
Bulletin 88 10," dated June 16, 1989.
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